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Senate Passes Heller’s Vets Amendment to NDAA 
(Washington, DC) – Today, the U.S. Senate passed another amendment to the National Defense Authorization Act (NDAA) offered by U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV). The Interoperable Electronic Health Record Amendment, cosponsored by Senator Bob Casey (D-PA), requires a joint report from the Department of Defense (DOD) and the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) on milestones and a timeline for achieving an interoperable electronic health record.
[bookmark: _GoBack]“This amendment targets an aspect of the VA’s disability claims backlog impacting hundreds of thousands of veterans across the nation, including Nevada’s more than 300,000 veterans. My goal is to eliminate the inefficiencies touching the lives of those who have already given so much to our country, and the Interoperable Electronic Health Record Amendment will do just that,” said Senator Heller. “Senator Casey has been a willing partner in our success to ensure the DOD and VA are operating on the same page when it comes to establishing electronic health records. Together, I hope to continue yielding results for our nation’s veterans.” 
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